
CITY OF TATUM 

 REGULAR SCHEDULED MEETING 

 January 13, 2020  

 

The City Council of the City of Tatum met in regular session on January 13, 2020, at 5:30 p.m. 

in the City Hall Meeting Room with the following members present: 

 

Mayor - Clay Lassen       City Secretary – Rhonda Ross 

City Alderman 

Jeff Keller 

Kim R. Smith 

Tate R. Smith 

                Jack York 

 Dana Buddecke 

 

CITIZEN’S COMMENTS: 

 

None  

 

REGULAR BUSINESS: 

 

1. Mr. Jeff Keller made a motion to approve the last month’s minutes and checks written. Mr. Jack 

York seconded the motion and the motion passed with all voting for. 

 

2. Mr. Kim R. Smith made a motion to switch our online utility and citation payments from Official 

payments to The Payment Group. Dana Buddecke seconded the motion and the motion passed 

all in favor of. 

 

3.        The council requested to get several quotes on seal coating the parking lot at City Hall. 

 

4. No action was taken on 2020 priorities, but street repairs, getting documents scanned, review 

ordinances, and pay scale was discussed. 

 

5. Mr. Kim R. Smith made a motion to adjourn @ 6:00 pm. Mr. Tate R. Smith seconded the motion 

and the motion passed with all in favor of. 

 

APPROVED: 

 

ATTEST:      ________________________ 

________________________       Clay Lassen, Mayor  

Rhonda Ross, City Secretary 

 


